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Early language support
	

Dear parents or guardians, 
	
Your child "Name_Child" will start kindergarten in August 2025. German language skills are very important for this. All children should have the same opportunities as they start their lives. That's why the municipality of   wants to help all children learn German at an early age.

With this in mind, all parents or guardians are sent a voluntary questionnaire to assess their child's language skills 18 months before they start kindergarten.  The municipality of XX introduced early language support in XX. Children who do not have sufficient German language skills 18 months before starting kindergarten are recommended to attend a playgroup or daycare centre. The XX playgroup and the XX day care centre in the municipality of name provide this service.

Your child will also start kindergarten in 18 months. Please complete the questionnaire for "Name_Child" online and enter this personal code: 1111111.

LINK and QR Code

Your data will be analysed anonymously by the University of Basel. The anonymised data is used by the University of Basel for scientific purposes. You can find further information on the questionnaire in 14 languages here: https://daz-v.psychologie.unibas.ch/de/eltern/ 

If you would like to find out more about early language support in the canton of Solothurn, please visit the website so.ch/fruehe-foerderung.


Thank you very much! We thank you in advance for your commitment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards
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